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Town of Exeter
Downtown Parking, Traffic, 
and Pedestrian Flow Analysis

The draft recommendations resulting 
from the analysis have been developed 
and this is your chance to weigh in! 

Once finalized in early 2024, the 
recommendations will be shared with 
the Town as a tool to address some of 
the key existing parking challenges 
and to potentially make improvements 
in the near future. 

For the past several months, the Town of 
Exeter has been conducting a parking study 
Downtown to better understand:

•	 Do we need more parking?
•	 Can we better use the parking we have?
•	 Can finding parking become easier?
•	 Can traffic flow be improved?
•	 Can driving be safer?
•	 How can walking be made safer?

DECEMBER 13TH

Exeter Town Hall, 9 Front Street 

6:30-7:30pm

This meeting is open to the public and will also be 
livestreamed for those unable to attend the presentation.

OPEN 
HOUSE

7:30-8:30pm (Drop-in Open house)

(Presentation)

Survey Results and 
Draft Recommendations to be Shared

We look forward to seeing you for this important discussion!


